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Submission: "This is further corruption and moving of the posts in regard to the solar industry and the fossil fuel lobby trying to
get the upper hand.

Do not change the rebate owed to people who are using solar energy to help reduce the reliance on coal powered energy
suppliers.

If the government was really working in the interest of the population at large then all roofes would be fitted with solar panels
and all retailers of energy should be mandated and regulated to give a descent feed in Tarif.

Our air and water needs to be kept clean and pollution free and by moving away from fossil fuel reliance is the way forward.
There will be and are jobs in this new technology."





